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The Wheelers Hill Combined Probus Golfing Group returned to the Howlong Golf Club Resort 

on the Murray River border golf course for their annual challenge. 

This year there were 31 attendees, which included 18 golfers, being 12 men and 6 ladies. 

Although it was slightly later than previous years the weather stood up to its reputation with 

mainly sunny, but cool days. Even a little rain on the last golfing morning could not spoil a 

great time had by all. 

The non-competitive golfers took advantage of the many offerings in this part of the world 

with shopping visits to Albury, visits to historic local towns, wine tasting at famous vineyards 

and naturally fishing in the magnificent Murray River. 

The Howlong Golf Course was in superb condition and proved challenging over the 3 days of 

golf. The final day was the Teams Competition Ambrose Event which again went down to the 

wire with some very good scores recorded. The winning team this year was Lorna Bridgland, 

Peter Dolinsky, Klem Diriska and Colin Lourie. 

A highlight each night was our happy hour with many stories from all quarters as to what they 

had experienced during the day. Tuesday’s barbeque lunch as always was a success.   

This was Barb and John Randall’s farewell as co-ordinators of this event which also was 

handled with great a plume. After 8 years they can now relax and enjoy the event without 

concern. Congratulations and thanks to you both. 

Kerry Fraser  



 

1st Tee preparing for the teams Ambrose Challenge 

 

    

    

    

    

 

 

 



Presentation to all the winners on the last day 
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